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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

MICHIGAN BOARD OF QUALIFIED 
INTERPRETERS  

 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The Public Hearing to Receive Comment on the 
Qualified Interpreters – General Rules 

MOAHR # 2018-070 LR 
on 

DECEMBER 21, 2020 
 

 
This hearing will be rescheduled for a future date that is to be determined.   
 
 
 
Dated:  December 17, 2020 
 

 


